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Dear Sir/Madame,
I write in regard to Lauren Seaquist, a talented and determined registered nurse.

I had the pleasure of serving as Ms. Seaquist’s professor during the spring 2019 semester in a
medical/surgical senior-level course. I had the opportunity to observe her synthesis of nursing
theory to practice and to evaluate her knowledge and critical thinking skills.

I am pleased to recommend Lauren Seaquist for a position as a registered nurse: She maintained
a spirit of inquiry throughout the course and possessed exceptional critical thinking skills. She
did a class presentation on asthma and received stellar evaluations from her peers. Furthermore,
Ms. Seaquist received excellent evaluations from her clinical instructors for the clinical
component of the course on a telemetry/certified stroke unit at Maimonides Medical Center. She
displayed a great attitude, determination, and maturity in the midst of a very rigorous nursing
program and graduated with the highest honor in the Department of Nursing: Valedictorian of
the Spring 2019 Class.

I recommend Lauren Seaquist very highly for a position as registered nurse, without reservation
and with confidence in her continued professional success.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

~

Singerely,

LA
Merlyn Dorsainvil, DHS¢, MS, MPH, RN
Assistant Professor
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